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It is clear that these types of measures do not have the intended outcome as 

evidenced by what has happened in Portland. As an investor I will not develop any 

additional multifamily as there are other opportunities out in the marketplace that are 

not burdened with this type of regulation. Please do not move this bill out of 

committee. 

Thank you, 


